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With the advent of the federal Corporate Transparency Act (“CTA”), which requires
filings by most newly formed and smaller existing corporations, limited liability
companies, limited partnerships, or other similar entities created by a filing with
the Secretary of State or other similar office, businesses should be aware of the
upcoming compliance changes going into effect on January 1st, 2024.

Join Karen Tobin for a timely discussion on the changes to filing requirements
going into effect at the beginning of 2024.


